
IMPORTANT NEWS 
FOR FAMILIES WITH MEDICAID/MC+

DON’T TAKE A CHANCE ON LOSING YOUR MC+ COVERAGE!

1
2
3

You made a smart choice when you enrolled your family in MC+. Now it’s time to
make sure your family keeps their MC+ coverage. 

Facts about your family size and income are updated every year by the Family Support
office. This update is used to make sure your family members still qualify for MC+. The
update can often be done without contacting you. However, you may get a letter from
the Family Support office asking for more information. 

Many children lose their MC+ health care coverage because their parents don’t answer
letters from Family Support. It is very important that you follow the instructions and
answer right away. If you don’t, your child could lose their MC+ health coverage. 

Please remember three things about keeping MC+ coverage:
1) If the Family Support office can’t find you, they can’t help you! Always call your
county Family Support office if you have a new address or phone number. 

2) If the Family Support office asks you for more information, send it right away. If you
need help, call your local Family Support office.

3) If you get a letter from the Family Support office and you don’t understand it, don’t
be shy about asking for help. Just call the phone number on the letter and your Family
Support office will be happy to help you. 

PHONE NUMBERS FOR ALL FAMILY SUPPORT OFFICES ARE ON THE OTHER SIDE OF THIS FLIER.

THANK YOU FOR TAKING GOOD CARE OF YOUR FAMILY!

Missouri’s Health Insurance for Families

For materials and more information contact:  info@mo-pca.org.  This material provided by
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